Dear Editor,

I am pleased to submit my invited review article titled “Celiac disease in children: a review of
the literature''.

This article has been edited by our hospital research unit for English content and I hope you will
not find any problem in language of this manuscript.

Yours faithfully,
Associate Professor Yasin Sahin



